
These gentlemen 
love the 
Internet. 
 
Help us learn 
if next year’s 
freshmen love 
the Internet, 
too. 
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This summer and fall, IU researchers will be 
asking  incoming freshmen at colleges and 
universities across the country about their 
computer ownership, access, and use.  But first, 
we need your help.  We need to know if we’ll be 
asking the right questions and if we’re asking 
good questions. 
 
Help us by completing one of these surveys and 
returning it to room 419 on the administrative 
side Eigenmann.  In return, we’ll pay you $3 
cash. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kevin 
Guidry in the IU Center for Postsecondary 
Research at kguidry@indiana.edu or (812) 856-
0113. 

Sorry but it looks all of the surveys 
have already been taken! 


